
Dear Miss Su: 
 
Thank you so much for your hard work and dedication! It has been such a pleasure to work with 
you and we look forward to having this opportunity again. Thank you again for all of your hard 
work. Even though I do not speak Chinese, everything looked very nice! 
 
Have a lovely week-end in China.Kindest regards, 
 
Jodi S. Castro 
Translations Coordinator 
ABC Translation Services, LLC 
PO Box 1242 
Vienna, VA 22183 


